
Week Beginning Monday 15th July 2024                           Diary: Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 19th July 202

  

  

Event Date and Time                                       Who is it for? Location 

Monday 8th July 2024 – 

Thursday 18th July 2024 

Year 10 Work Experience Current Year 10s  

Saturday 13th July 2024 – 

Wednesday 31st July 

India Expedition India Trip Group  

Friday 19th July 2024 Last Day of Summer Term Whole School  

Dear Families 

Our Year 10 students have had their first week undertaking work experience, 

and staff who have made visits have said that students are very much enjoying 

the opportunity to be in a work environment.  We hope that the second week 

goes well and expect to see all of them back in school on Friday 19th July for 

their final day of the academic year. 

Our Sports Day was a fantastic event and very much enjoyed by the whole 

school community.  Lots of personal bests were achieved by our students which 

is great news! 

I mentioned a few weeks ago that we are making a request for any spare school uniform. You can 

hand this over to our reception staff over the next three weeks (including the first two weeks of the 

Summer holidays). If you have any old blazers, ties, skirts etc… that are no longer required, we would 

be happy to receive them so that we can pass them on to the students who require them in September. 

I am sure that our Year 11 students will wish to donate items of uniform now that they have completed 

their time with us. If you are unable to wash the items before you hand them over to us, that is fine as 

we can arrange cleaning. Your support with this would be greatly appreciated! 

Just a reminder that students will have an earlier finish time on the final day of term.  There will have a 

whole school assembly at 12.30pm and then all students will leave at 1pm.  There will be an opportunity 

to have food and drinks during an extended break time, and transport companies have been informed 

to collect students at 1.00pm. 

Enjoy your weekend. 

Mr Kelay. Acting Principal 

 



  

Duke of Edinburgh Silver Award Achievement 

You will have seen some of the pictures from our wonderful D of E 

students in last week’s bulletin. This is a particularly special achievement, 

as not only have they completed their Bronze Award, but this is the first 

cohort to complete the Silver Award in BBS! 

Congratulations to everyone who took part, we are so proud of you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

           

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      



  

Duke of Edinburgh Silver Award Continued… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

           

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      



  

UK Maths Challenge           

Massive well done to all of the Year 7 and Year 8 students who took part in the UK Maths challenge 

last week.  The challenge is a 60 minute multiple choice challenge.  It encourages mathematical 

reasoning, precision of thought and fluency to make students think. The problems on the Junior Maths 

challenge are designed to make students think, most are accessible, and yet still challenge those with 

ore experience. 

Lizzie Tomkinson and Mason Morris achieved the Silver Award! A fantastic achievement. 

Well done everyone! 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 



      Year 10 Rewards and Recognition                  

On Thursday morning the Year 10 team held a 

Rewards & Recognition Assembly. As well as 

recognising the usual positive behaviours that 

our Year 10 students display, it was a chance to 

acknowledge instances where students have 

demonstrated behaviours in line with our school 

values of Proud, Ambitious and Caring.  

Eden Clifford – Student of 

the Term (left) 

 

 

 

As part of the celebrations, some 

chosen Year 10 students were 

taken to BOD in Newport for a 

celebratory coffee. (below) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The annual Year 10 ‘X’ half v ‘Y’ half football 

match also took place. It attracted a large 

crowd of supporters and cheer leaders. Y half 

won 2 – 0! Well done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    

Alumni News 

Ex student makes a return to BBS. 

Former student Reece Amos, who is currently studying Spanish at 

Thomas Telford, then going at university, has returned to BBS to 

help out in Spanish lessons as part of his Work Experience. He can 

be seen here, supporting Year 7 Spanish students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charity Fundraising by former BBS student 

Over the three days next week, former student Chris 

Doyle will be cycling the length of a marathon each 

day, totalling a massive 100 miles! He will finish at BBS 

around 12pm on Thursday next week! He is hoping to 

raise £1000 toward University Hospitals of North Midlands.  

It would be great to have some support for him as he 

gets to BBS. If you would like to donate, please click on 

the Just Giving link below: 

Chris's fundraiser for University Hospitals of North Midlands 

Charity 

 

SEND Girls 

     

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=justgiving.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGdpdmluZy5jb20vcGFnZS9jaHJpcy1kb3lsZS0xNzIwMTE3NjQyOTk0P3V0bV9tZWRpdW09ZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcmdXRtX2NvbnRlbnQ9cGFnZSUyRmNocmlzLWRveWxlLTE3MjAxMTc2NDI5OTQmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1jb3B5TGluayZ1dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249cGZwLXNoYXJl&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjgyNWYy&t=SHB0UHhDdXk0dnFxSmMwTWl2MDB1Z2o0bzVXTStOS25JbmZ4dlp2MGpyWT0=&h=287988cd2a6d4456bb9991434509751d&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVYTjvQ5Xt9v9z8pjPtVqsCZ_IB_DVh3qlOTgCXWoBMtOA
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=justgiving.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGdpdmluZy5jb20vcGFnZS9jaHJpcy1kb3lsZS0xNzIwMTE3NjQyOTk0P3V0bV9tZWRpdW09ZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcmdXRtX2NvbnRlbnQ9cGFnZSUyRmNocmlzLWRveWxlLTE3MjAxMTc2NDI5OTQmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1jb3B5TGluayZ1dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249cGZwLXNoYXJl&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjgyNWYy&t=SHB0UHhDdXk0dnFxSmMwTWl2MDB1Z2o0bzVXTStOS25JbmZ4dlp2MGpyWT0=&h=287988cd2a6d4456bb9991434509751d&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVYTjvQ5Xt9v9z8pjPtVqsCZ_IB_DVh3qlOTgCXWoBMtOA


  

The National Careers Challenge 2024        

On Tuesday 9th July, five of our Year 9 students competed 

against 250 schools in the National Careers Challenge in 

Doncaster.  They pitched their “Corkies” business, making kits 

and personalised celebration frames from recycled corks to a 

team of prestigious judges from the business world. One student, 

Caden Trower, was their mascot, dressed as “Corky”…  

Although they didn’t win, they did an amazing pitch in front of 

several judges from various high-profile businesses from across 

the country, which is quite an achievement! 

BBS would like to say a massive well done and thank you for 

being such wonderful ambassadors to: 

Josie Venables, Chloe Sydra Smith, Caden Trower, Lacie Hull and 

Tallulah Sutton. 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 



  EEL Day 

On Thursday we had an EEL day, where students took part in a 

variety of workshops related to STEM, PSHE and careers. Our Year 

7 and Year 8 students also went on trips, which honed their 

teamwork skills and focused on future skills.   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football Success for Holly! 

Huge congratulations to one of our Year 9 students, Holly Appleby 

(left), who made the starting 11 for Wolves Women yesterday 

against Gibraltar. What a massive achievement for her! 

Work Experience & Hybrid Work Experience 

Our Year 10s are currently on work experience. Some 

have been taking part in Hybrid working and are 

doing very well indeed! 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

   



    

Summer Holidays – What’s on in Our Area? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

     

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 



  

Summer Holidays – What’s on in our Area? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

           

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      



 

Summer Holidays – What’s on in our Area? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

           

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      



  

News from The Hub 

Youth Club provision does not run throughout the school holidays, especially summer, however this year 

we have paired up with Happy Healthy Active Holidays, a Telford & Wrekin scheme that provides Free 

School Meal children with the opportunity for free provisions and a hot meal across school holidays. In 

addition to this we are also offering paid places to allow all children between the ages of 9-13 years 

old to have the opportunity to book onto one or all our provisions on offer at £12 per session, per child.  

Link to booking form: https://forms.office.com/e/bDwhNS0WtS 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=office.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5vZmZpY2UuY29tL2UvYkR3aE5TMFd0Uw==&i=NjJlMmMwYWI4ODA5ZmUxMTYyYmVjYjQ2&t=bnVGRjJjdnNKd1VUTDZEKzAzZDU0cTBtbXNleURqd2JTMENTdmNIN1hJUT0=&h=a67be58182db413b9f7aff2767986342&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVYj2tUXsqQOuG6YPyJ3KSuxsLIrpqYVmBbVYQxRClqItw


 

 

Wellbeing Message 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

Newport Show 

We have been setting up the BBS display in the school’s tent, ready for Newport Show tomorrow. Make 

sure you pop down and have a look at the wonderful artwork, photography and National Enterprise 

work on display! 

 

 

 

Important Information 

Starting in September 2024 we will begin our school day at 8.45am and end of day will be 3.10pm. 

Please refer to the letter previously emailed to families from Mr Gummery. 

 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Timetable 
These sessions are open to all students. No need to book. See your subject 

Teacher about which room the session will be held in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Revision Timetable 
  


